January/February Newsletter

Happy New Year

Together we can have a successf ul year.

Some up coming events:

®  AARP will be holding Driving classes at the center the first Wednesday
of every month until May,hours are 11:00am to 3:00pm. This could
help you get a discount on you auto insurance.

® A Health Fair will be held on April 13th from 2pm to 4pm
We will be having some special pot lucks in 2024, The first on will be
on January 24th, this will be Soup and Sandwich day. A list of the
other special pot lucks is attached

®  The LIARS Club annual Fish Fry will be held on March 9th from
I1:amto 2:00pm

®  Remember in June we will be electing some new of ficers, so please let a
board member know if you are interested in running. You all are
behind the success of the center.

®  The Crafty Ladies of the Oz Glaze Center host Craft day every
Tuesday and Game day every Friday, please join us

L The LIARS (Men's social club) of the Oz Glaze Senior Center meet
every Thursday 10:30am to 3:00pm.

Remember to invite your f riends to join the Oz Glaze Center
If you have any ideas to help the center flourish please let us know or put a
suggestion in the suggestion box.

Any changes will be announced at our monthly pot luck.



